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this was a drastic change since we had no travel amount in here, so this year, being a little 

more conservative. CSSA, you know happens every month, but I think, at least for the Fall 

semester they are going to be all virtual. So, for the spring I did account for some travel just 

in case if that does not end up happening, you can reallocate it to another part of our budget, 

but I want to account for it here and not be scrambling at the end of the year, trying to figure 

out where to cover it. Also in spring, I added that we have put some money in there, we 

always have money for like lobby visits. We do not always use these funds, but if we need 

to, they're available. Then for the Fall retreat, we do have some funding for travel, this is the 

first one travel and this year we are just carpooling, so we should have some savings there, 

which will probably take it up from this area in lodging, pretty standard food, so it really 

gives us about almost $23,000 here for travel for the board. They were not actually expensing 

for this last year there were expenses from the year before that, but we did not get the 

paperwork, in the last year, so that is why it came. Scholarships, the one thing we put in here, 

so far as for the regular tuition scholarships. I know there has been talk of adding another 

code scholarship for this year, which I think we can do. So, I want to wait till the numbers 

come in in the Fall and then look for some allocations like this last year we had an extra 

20,000 in headcount so we were able to allocate some of that into scholarships. Train 

development, this is just typically registrations and training sessions, I wanted to put some 

money in there just to make sure we were able to continue to support the development of our 

student leaders and things like that. Stipends, you will notice the only I want to save a little 

bit of money since we do not have a chair, so I cut it down a little bit just for some savings. 

But generally, all the positions started, and they are all going to be 12-month position so that 

is an increase overall committee, we have about $5,000.00 and then the elections committees 

about $4,000.00 for their stipends. I have already been working with James Carol on that 

and I am hoping to get them in by October, so that they can start doing work earlier. 

Hospitality, nonfood related, this is where we have all this stuff really that the board really 

cares about, for the most part, these are the special projects, testing materials and scantrons. 

The whole emergency housing costs have gone up this year, but after talking over the 

summer we determine that you know, we think that it is still a valuable project to support, 

we have a lot of students who experienced homelessness either a long term or short term but 

at least have a place to stay. You know at least two weeks, maybe three four weeks, 

depending on their situation, so we did want to continue to support that with our partnership 

with hope and housing. I did include a class gift I just put this in here every year because 

they requested it every year. The goal is to have like a class gift for every single year moving 

forward so that let us say 10 years from now there is going to be so many scholarships 

available to incoming students that it is going to make access to our university, a lot more, a 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F-jQNcBnXnhZpLlUuAKu7LWkYo1smPBr/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZBVp4pvzEDMSl_V-UAACZzfX_How3oEQ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NcCXUkIvZXtkYetgCmq8r7K49MtVvXSV/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GKHnMwjQCc-daqZTrdWddO_aGbILmpLRi32B7DAW7yA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GKHnMwjQCc-daqZTrdWddO_aGbILmpLRi32B7DAW7yA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZqsgmTXJqU894o-Rx2MGRU6eBc2zmD44u1x-eVdjuCA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GKHnMwjQCc-daqZTrdWddO_aGbILmpLRi32B7DAW7yA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GKHnMwjQCc-daqZTrdWddO_aGbILmpLRi32B7DAW7yA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZqsgmTXJqU894o-Rx2MGRU6eBc2zmD44u1x-eVdjuCA/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r9-dxGJQ010Hnn5q16RJfFfPwS27bMSP41XYBIJsFYA/edit?usp=sharing




 

12 

 

force to work on student resource centers. She has announced there will be three infinity centers to 

open up this fall semester. 

A. De Leon welcomes and thanks everyone for being in the first board meeting. With the task list 

make sure to send in your emails on time. We will be having down weeks in which there will be no 

task list. We will have one next week, in which you can use this time to complete any remaining 

task.  

1:08:56 

 

 

X. ADJOURNMENT at 1:11 PM 

Minutes reviewed by: 
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Euridice Pamela Sanchez-Martinez (Jul 21, 2021 14:56 PDT)
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